
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BOARD OF MILLARD COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT PLAN AMENDMENT 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Millard County Commissioners will conduct a public 
hearing on Tuesday, September 11, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. at the Millard County Courthouse, 50 
South Main, Fillmore, Utah, for the purpose of review and possible amendment to the Millard 
County Resource Management Plan by adopting and amending sections pertaining to 
Management Areas of State and Federal Lands; specifically lands managed under the 
federal Roadless Rule. 
 
A draft copy of the proposed changes to the Millard County Resource Management Plan is 
available for review and inspection at the Millard County Offices, 71 South 200 West, Delta, 
Utah, and the Millard County Clerk’s Office, 765 S Hwy 99, Ste. 6; Fillmore, UT. 

 
Anyone having questions may also contact the Millard County Planner, Adam Richins, at the 
above address or by calling 435-864-1400 or 435-590-5113 

 

All interested persons are invited to attend and make comment. 
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